
State of Fiorida 

DATE: May 27, 1999 

TO: Blanco Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 

FROM: Analyst, Division of Communications 

SUBJECT: Open Docket No. 990492-TC 

Please add the attached letter to this docket file for information purposes. 

Call me if you have any questions, I can be reached at 850/413-6532. 

Thank you. 
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WIGGINS & VILLACORTA, P.A. 

ATTORNEYS AT LAW 
2 145 DELTA BOULEVARD. SUITE 2 0 0  POST O F F I C E  DRAWER 1 6 5 7  

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 3 2 3 0 2  TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32303 

TELEPHONE (850) 385-6007 
FACSIMILE (850) 385-6008 

I NTERN ET: wiggvill Qnettally.com 

May 14, 1999 

BY HAND DELIVERY 

Ms. Toni McCoy 
Division of Communications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Ameritech Payphone Services, Inc. 
Docket No. 9990492-TC 

Dear Ms. McCoy: 

To follow up our previous conversations, I have confirmed with Ameritech Payphone 
Services, Inc. that the Company does not intend to adopt the fictitious name of 
“Ameritech’ in conjunction with its Florida operations. Accordingly, they ask that the 
payphone application filed by the Company on April 19 be processed under the name of 
“Ameritech Payphone Services, Inc.” 

Also, since the grant of this new application anticipates cancellation of the Company’s 
previous pay telephone certification, they have directed me to confirm that upon 
cancellation of the current certificate, the Company will remit any regulatory fees 
associated with the certificate as of the cancellation date. 

Please contact us if you need any additional information regarding the application 
Thank you very much for your assistance. 
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Susan Davis Morley 
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